
 SNOW CANYON PARKWAY

NORTHSIDE - SUNDAY, MAY, 21; 
SOUTHSIDE - SUNDAY, JUNE 4,*




Chip seal maintenance operations are scheduled for Snow Canyon Parkway
from The Cliffs to SR-18. The road will be impacted on Sundays, May 21 and
June 4 from 6:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. On May 21, traffic will be shifted to the
southside lanes of Snow Canyon Parkway while crews complete chip seal
improvements on the northside lanes. On June 4, traffic will be shifted to

the northside lanes and crews will finish chip seal operations on the
northside. Only signalized intersections will be fully functioning. (See map)

 

AVOID SNOW CANYON PARKWAY - IF POSSIBLE USE ANOTHER ROUTE



Questions - 435.531.1358
*Schedule subject to weather and other unforeseen circumstances.

A St. George City Public Works Project

CHIP SEAL MAINTENANCE 






ST. GEORGE CITY RESIDENT 



SNOW CANYON PARKWAY 
CHIP SEAL MAINTENANCE 



NORTHSIDE - SUNDAY, MAY 21
SOUTHSIDE - SUNDAY,  JUNE 4*

6:30 A.M. TO 4:00 P.M.



During chip seal operations, access to Snow
Canyon Parkway will be impacted. Intersections
with traffic signals will be operational. On other
cross streets only right turns will be permitted.
(See map)  Motorists are encouraged to remain

alert and be vigilant about following posted
signage.






IF POSSIBLE, USE ANOTHER 
ROUTE ON THESE DAYS.






QUESTIONS - 435-531-1358



*Schedule subject to weather and other unforeseen circumstances. 




A St. George City Public Works Project


